
 
         

           

 
 
 

BLEAK HILL PRIMARY SCHOOL 
                 Head Teacher: Mr T McCoy 

Email: bleakhill@sthelens.org.uk 
Telephone:  01744 678190 

Website: www.bleakhill.st-helens.sch.uk  
                                                                                                                                   
 

Hamilton Road 
Windle 

St. Helens 
WA10 6HG 

 
           12th March 2025 

Letter to applicants for the post of Head Teacher 
 
Dear Applicant, 

Thank you for your interest in the position of Head Teacher at our outstanding and growing school. As governors, 

we are incredibly proud of our school with its excellent team of committed leaders, teachers, support staff and 

its enthusiastic and caring children. The school was permanently changed to a three-form entry primary school, 

effective from September 2020.  To accommodate these increased numbers a two-phase building project 

commenced in 2019.  Phase 1 has provided increased the hall/dining space, completed in summer 2020 and 

Phase 2 comprises of a new extension of four classrooms which houses our EYFS provision, completed in summer 

2021. 

We are seeking to appoint a dynamic, inspirational and committed leader to work in partnership with our 

experienced and dedicated staff, to build on the school’s significant successes and drive the school forward. This 

will be a challenging and rewarding role for the successful candidate and governors are fully committed to 

providing the new Headteacher with all the support that he/she will need in taking up the post. We also 

encourage and support the take-up of opportunities for continuing professional development.  

Visits to school from applicants are welcomed and will be facilitated by Mr McCoy, Headteacher. Please contact 

Mrs Laura Knapper/Mrs Katherine Culley, School Business Manager, on 01744 678190 to book to a place on one 

of the following dates, 

Friday 21st March at 9.30am 
Monday 24th March at 4.00pm 
Wednesday 26th March at 1.30pm 
Thursday 27th March at 4.00pm 
 
You can also learn more about our school from our website at www.bleakhill.st-helens.sch.uk   

Our shortlisting will be based on the online application form and your accompanying written statement of no 

more than 2,000 words. The closing date for applications is Tuesday 22nd April 2025 at 12.00pm. Shortlisting will 

take place on Thursday 24th April 2025. Interviews are scheduled for Thursday 8th and Friday 9th May 2025.  

Further shortlisting of candidates may take place at the end of Thursday 8th May 2025. 
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We are looking for the successful candidate to start in January 2026. 

On behalf of Governors, thank you again for your interest in this position. We look forward to receiving your 

application.  

Yours faithfully 

 

 

Mrs Diane Kenny 
Chair of Governors 
 


